Dear BDM Water User:

As you may know, Trans and has proposed a path for their pipeline right though an area in Marshall County that is the surface aquifer which flows directly into BDM's water source aquifer. Experts testified at the recent PUC hearing that this is dangerous and places our BDM water source at risk. WE THE PEOPLE must inform the PUC commissioners that this is unacceptable and that there must be a pipeline reroute around this sensitive water intake area. I have enclosed a preaddressed / stamped envelope along with a sheet of paper you may use to jot down your request to the PUC commissioners to order a route around our sensitive water area. Time is very very short.

Thank You,

Kent Moeckly Britton, SD The FOUTE.



HECEINED

SOUTH DAKOTA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION Commissioners G. Hanson, S. Kolbeck, & D. Johnson **Public Utilities Commission** Capitol Bldg., 1st Floor 500 East Capitol Ave. Pierre, SD 57501-5070

2101 02-050 tol2

lalaladahijamilahijaminillimilahinahil